
Due to the fact our newsletter has 
contained the term "union busting* in articles 
about one method of dealing with unions, some 
of our members felt the Association was being 
presented as anti-union. I would like to 
assure our membership that the Board does not 
want to put the association in either the pro 
or anti-union category. We wanted to present 
information that could help you deal with a 
union situation that was not working. 

On the other hand if someone would like 
to propose a program or write an article on the 
positive aspect of a union crew they should do 
it. I personally would like that information 
to draw on as well as Mr. Larrabee's. 

YOUR HOST SUPERINTENDENT 

Brian is a graduate from Cal Poly 
Pomona with a B. S. in Park Admin-
istration. He did his internship at 
Riviera Country Club and worked at 
Rancho California(now Rainbow Canyon 
Golf Resort) in Temecula while at-
tending college. He became As-
sistant Supt. at Calabassas CC in 
Sept. of 1978 and Superintendent at 
Candlewood CC in Whittier in March 
of 1979. It was then on to Silver-
ado in May of 1980 as the Assist-
ant. Brian became the Superinten-
dent in October of the same year. 
Brian took his Certification exam 
through GCSA of America and passed 
the 6 hour exam the first of 1984. 
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